Self-Assessment Visit for MS Software Project Management (MS-SPM)

QEC Department (Lahore Campus) arranged the Self-Assessment visit for the assessment of
the program MS Software Project Management (MS-SPM) on Wednesday, February 19, 2020.
The Assessment Team (AT) was composed of two members including Dr. Shahzad Awan,
Associate Professor, Department of Software Engineering, UCP Lahore as an external
member and Dr. Zeeshan Ali Rana, Assistant Professor, Department of Computer Science,
FAST NU, Lahore as an internal member of the team. The Assessment Team (AT) assessed
the SAR of the said program as per HEC guidelines.

Figure 1: Dr. Shahzad Awan receiving shield from HoD CS, Dr. Ali Afzal.



